Dear Band Directors, Choir Directors and Students:

We are so happy to hear that you will be joining us for our 2013 Ozark Honors Music Festival
here at Southwest Baptist University next Friday, February 15th and Saturday, February 16th.

Attached to this email you will find our schedule for this event.

Registration is earlier this year starting at 11:30 noon on Friday. When you arrive to the SBU
campus come to the Geneva Casebolt Music Center (parking is in front of the building). We are
located across from the Meyer Wellness Center.

At 12:30 pm we will start Band auditions and Choir rehearsals.

For the concert performance we need everyone to bring a collared shirt (no T-shirts), long
sleeve if possible. Guys need one with a collar. Also, a pair of dress pants (no jeans) and dark
shoes (no tennis shoes).

During your free time the Meyer Wellness Center is open which offers a variety of sport
activities including swimming, rock climbing, racquetball, basketball and weight room so bring
your swimsuit, tennis shoes, etc.

Also, you will be staying with our SBU music students so please bring a sleeping and pillow.

Oh, and if you have not already sent in your $50.00 payment, please bring that with you, too!

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the SBU Music Office at #417-328-
1644. Again, we look forward to seeing you next week.

Blessings,

Dr. Brian Hopwood



